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September 23, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  

Over the course of my residency at 9249 Robin Drive I have had an increase in the 
number of people who approach my gate and some who try to look over the door to see 
into my home’s entry area. With the many construction projects around the 
neighborhood, I have had several instances where people have approached my home 
who appear to be workers but are unknown to me. This, coupled with the increase of 
“Follow-Home Robberies” in the Los Angeles area with neighborhoods like mine being 
targeted, has led me to find ways in which I can create a more secure property and safe 
home environment for me and my family.  

I would like to install taller walls and gates with landscaping as an additional safety 
measure. I strongly believe this would make an impact on our adding an extra layer of 
security and peace of mind.  

I am hopeful to proceed with these upgrades to my property. 

 

With Regards, 

 

 

Glenn Rivers 

 

 


